
December 16, 1963 
A3 

Ms. Helen Jahn 
416 Lincoln Avenue 
Carnegie, Pennsylvania 

Dear Ms. Jahn: 

I regret that I am not able to furnish you additional 
information concerning the assassination of President 
Kennedy. 

This tragic event has, of course, been given wide atten-
tion by all of the news agencies of the United States. 
I am sure an inquiry to your local newspaper would obtain 
for you the information you seek. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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